
 
 

Glenview Building Commission  
Meeting Minutes  

December 5, 2006 
 

Members Present: Commissioners Means, Brown, and Chairman Christopoulos. 
 
Absent: Commissioners McMillion 
 
Also Present: Building & Zoning Director Knudsen  
 
The commission discussed Chapters 1-9 of the 2006 International Building Code, 
and with the exception of the following three changes, decided to leave the text as 
published. 
 
The changes were:  
 

• In Chapter 1, Section 108 is deleted, and replaced by the Glenview fee 
schedule. 

• In Chapter 1, Sections 112.1 – 112.3 are deleted, and replaced with the 
Municipal Code text regarding the Building Commission. 

• In all appropriate sections, where the municipalities name needs to be 
inserted, insert “The Village Of Glenview”.  

  
Discussion ensued regarding the next best date to meet, and it was determined that 
January 9th would be best. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 
 
 

 
 


